
 

 

  

Al-Anon District 9 Women’s Spiritual Experience Weekend 

 

 

CONNECTING TO YOUR HIGHER POWER 
 
 
 

“CONNECTING TO YOUR HIGHER POWER” 
 

September 7th & 8th, 2019 
9:30 am Sat - 2 pm Sun 

Located at St. Mary’s Monastery 

2200 88th Ave., West 

Rock Island, IL 

Accommodations are set on beautiful, serene grounds, 

two beds per room with private bath and linens, shared kitchen 

nicely stocked with staples for snacks, beverages and some breakfast items, 

two living rooms with screened-in porches; all handicapped accessible. 

Registration includes one overnight stay with three wonderful meals 

prepared buffet style: Saturday Lunch & Dinner; Sunday Brunch. 

There will be five Al-Anon Workshops 

and opportunities to explore the lovely grounds at your leisure. 

All scheduled activities are optional, so you can rest and relax! 

As space is limited, registration is accepted on a first come basis (by postmark date). 

Registration Closes on Thursday, August 22nd. (Late registrations accepted only as space allows). 

Questions?  Contact Jan at (309) 269-5597 

 

Questions? Contact Jan at (309) 269-5597        - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Registration Form (Detach and return with your check/money order to Jan) 
 

        $90 Double Room _____ $115 Single Room _____ Prefer 1st or 2nd Floor (elevator available) 

        Roommate Preference Name  _________________________________________ 

Prefer single, but willing to share room _____ Your 1st Name for Name Tag _________________ 

➢ Enclose check or money order made payable to: District 9 AFG  

➢ Mail to: Jan Q, 2121 23rd Ave, Rock Island, IL 61201  

 

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________  

Address: _____________________________________________________________  

Phone: _________________________ Your District Number: __________________  

*The primary purpose of Spiritual Experience Weekend is to  

remind us to keep our serenity and spirituality as our first priorities* 


